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Reminder: 
Warning bell-8:35 am  

Classes start at 8:40 am 
Dismissal bell—3:00 pm 
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Winter Break: No Classes—February 21-25 

Staff Appreciation Week 

 

Co-op Gift Card Fundraiser—February 21 to March 2, 2022 



Administrator’s Message: 
 
 
Dear Vincent Massey Families, 
 
January certainly provided us with some weather challenges.   Some days were 
too cold for our Polar Bear Club and they are a mighty group.  Let’s hope that 
February brings us milder weather, better roads and no bus cancellations!  We 
are excited for February and getting refocused on regular attendance and learn-
ing. Please ensure that your children come dressed for the cold weather, so they 
can take advantage of the bright sunny days and the outdoor fun that comes 
with that.  
 
We will be participating in the Coop gift card fundraiser again this year.  The 
gift cards will be available in denominations of $25.00, $50.00 and 
$100.00.  Customers can use their gift cards in any participating Co-op stores 
with no minimum purchase required.  We are using the funds raised to pro-
mote Indigenous culture within our school.  We are asking you, the parents, for 
your support to help us raise money for this worthy cause.  Last year we sold 
$24, 250.00 in gift cards and earned $1, 697.50 for our school.  Let’s try to beat 
our total this year by selling to as many of your friends and family members as 
possible!  Your child will be given more information just before the February 
break.  This Fundraiser will begin on Monday, February 21 and end on 
Wednesday, March 2.  Information will be sent home with your children on Fri-
day, February 18.   
 
Our winter break is from Monday, February 21 to Friday, February 25.  Classes 
will resume on Monday, February 28, 2022. 
 
Have a great break! 
 
Mrs. Tomporowski & Ms. Fernie 
 

 

 
Band News:  

 
Grade 5 and 6 students have selected instruments and joined Band! Over the 
next few months students will learn a lot about how to hold their instruments, 
make sounds, and read notes on a musical staff.  
 
Let's Go, Band!    
Mrs. Ginter 


